
The Office of the State Attorney will be hosting a meeting of the Medical Examiners Search Committee. 
The meeting will be held on Wednesday, August 19, 2020 at 2:00 p.m. 
This meeting will be held in the Multimedia Room in the M.C. Blanchard Judicial Center. 
The address is 190 West Government Street, Pensacola, FL 32502. 
You will need a mask to enter the building. 
If any persons having questions or requiring accommodations to attend should contact Assistant State 
Attorney Greg Marcille at 850-595-4761. 
 


